
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello OPA Pickleball Members, 

Get your partners together, meet the deadline and take 

part in this great event coming soon!! 

  

Your OPA Board is excited to announce the following 

 MEMBER MADNESS 

OPA Members Only Pickleball Tournament 

Saturday, December 16 and Sunday, December 17, 2017 

Registration deadline – Nov. 17, 2017 

  

All details are included by way of the link shown below. 

Please note that we have also included a breakdown of IFP 

Ratings as a guide in determining which division you should 

register for.  To avoid duplication emails and any 

confusion, kindly forward all tournament inquiries to: 

 

Kevin Ward, OPA Tournament Director 

tournaments@ottawapickleballassociation.com  

Look forward to seeing all our members playing together. 

 


